
 

 
MEDIA STATEMENT 

 
SUBJECT: VICTORY TICKET 576 CC 

 
DATE: 1 August 2016 

 
The Department of Roads and Public Works makes use of the security services of Victory Ticket 576 
CC to provide security to the designated road camps, the District Offices of the Department of Roads 
and Public Works and the Northern Cape Fleet Management and Trading Entity.  
 
The service provider is registered with PSIRA and CIPRO. 
 
Unfortunately the journalist would have to contact the other government departments in question, 
SAPS and the Hawks to verify which service providers they use, as we do not have inside information 
with regards to their procurement processes.  
 
Ms. Crystal Robertson  

Spokesperson of the Department of Roads and Public Works  

053 839 2100 / 08222 38 292 
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